Kemp Elementary School

4th & 5th Grade Cougar Chorus

All students wanting to join the Cougar Chorus will need to audition this year.  Auditions will be held in the morning on the following days:

Friday, August 31--7:15-7:40

Friday, September 7 --7:15-7:40

Monday, September 10 -- 7:15-7:40

  Students will be expected to sing a simple song, such as, Happy Birthday or Twinkle, Twinkle.  Please have your child go directly to the music room when they arrive in the morning.   I will do my best to get through as many students as I can each morning.   
Prior to auditioning, please consider the following information and take a few  

    moments to discuss it with your child.

1. Chorus practices will be on Monday afternoons from 2:15-3:15, beginning on Monday, Sept. 17th. 
2. Dismissal from rehearsals will be in the carpool line OR to ASP.  Any students not picked up by 3:20 will need to sign up for ASP.

3. We will have several concerts throughout the year and it is very important that we have full participation.
4. Chorus is a team effort; we need everyone present at ALL rehearsals.  If you are absent from school, it is considered an excused absence.  All other absences will be considered unexcused unless I receive a written note or email. 
5. Our uniform for chorus this year will be black bottoms (pants OR skirt) and Chorus polo (we will be ordering), black socks and shoes.  If your child decides to wear a skirt, please have her wear black tights and black dress shoes.  NO SNEAKERS, SANDALS, JEANS OR FLIP FLOPS PLEASE!   
6. There will be a $20.00 fee to cover the following costs:

· Uniform shirt

· Sheet music used during rehearsals

· Buses for field trips 

· End of Chorus celebrations

7. .  Please us the attached envelope and have your child place it in any black box.   
If you have any other questions, please feel free to email me at Jennifer.mascheri@cobbk12.org and I will get back to you as soon as possible.
Thanks,

Jennifer Mascheri

Music Teacher

Kemp Elementary School
